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12th February 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As we come to the end of a particularly challenging first half of the spring term I thought I 
would clarify a couple of items for the coming weeks. 
 
Firstly, there will be no compulsory work set by any of the teachers over half term. Pupils 
should step away from their school work over the break and take the time to relax, recharge 
and enjoy themselves. Everyone has worked incredibly hard, adjusting to the changes we 
have faced brilliantly and so they should all enjoy a well-deserved rest. We look forward to 
seeing refreshed and revitalised pupils at the start of next half term! 
 
Term will resume on Monday 22nd February when school will again be open for Key worker or 
vulnerable children only. All other pupils will continue with remote learning as school will not 
open fully before 8th March. We do not know any further opening details beyond this time as 
we only have access to the same information as is reported in the press. We will communicate 
any additional information as soon as we are able to do so. Please be reassured however that 
when we are able to open fully we will continue with our safety procedures previously in place.  
 
 
Kind Regards,  

 

 
Mrs Kate Connelly  
Head of School  
Old Catton Junior School 
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